
 

Home Learning - 

This week we have continued our learning on the story of ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar.’ 

• We have created our own healthy fruit smoothie.  We learnt how to prepare the fruit and 

blend it.  We talked about the colours, textures and tastes of the fruits and vegetables that 

we used. 

• We wrote instructions for how to make fruit smoothies using the letters and sounds that we 

have learnt.  We talked about what we did, first, next, after that and finally. 

• In Maths we have been learning how to halve numbers; we compared it to doubling and talked 

about what we noticed.  We investigated which numbers can be halved equally and which 

cannot. We used words such as: half, less, take away, the same as, equals. 

• We created our own junk model caterpillars our of egg boxes, we added legs, antenna and 

coloured them in spots and stripes! 

• We were very excited to watch out class caterpillars grow and change, they have got much 

longer and bigger! 

• In Letters and Sounds we have focussed reading and spelling CCVC words, we have learnt to 

read the tricky words: like and have, 

 

Home Learning Task: 

• In Letters and sounds we have enjoyed playing the tricky word game ‘Splat’ so much that the 

children asked to play it at home! 

 

Instructions: 

• Lay out the tricky words on the floor or table. (There should be two of each word).   

• Say a word 

• The first to splat the word with their hand/or jump on the word is the winner! 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Ms Burnell and Cheryl. 

  


